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Comments: I feel the local people around these proposed wilderness areas are not even considered.

This is their back yards and the ones pushing for this in most cases have never been in area.

I spend my first 40 years living in Superior and grew up in the Hoodoo area snowmobiling with my Dad in 1969,

we were some of the first to ride the lakes.

Our first date with my now wife was in 1977, taking her to the top of Hoodoo pass on a snowmobile.

During the summer we would either hike or ride horses around Heart Lake and in the fall would ride horses along

state line to find and bring down Tom Bailey's horses down Fish creek.

I feel the Great Burn Area should be left open for snowmobiling which does not affect the wild life because the

only animals even close are on Land Owner Mountain. (Goats)

I feel this should stay a roadless area and non motorized in the summer months.

 


